VMSC
Emergency Medical Services

OPEN HOUSE
Tuesday, November 29, 2022 | 1-5 pm VMSC
175 Medical Campus Dr., Lansdale, PA 19446

Support one of the oldest ambulance services in
Pennsylvania founded in 1933. Times have changed and the
VMSC has met those challenges. We handle approximately
11,000 medical/trauma calls per year, and we cover the North
Penn Area, including Hatfield Township, Hatfield Borough,
Lansdale Borough, North Wales Borough, Montgomery
Township, Towamencin Township, Upper Gwynedd Township
and parts of Worcester Township.

Free car seat Check — child safety seat technicians will install or simply double
check that the safety seat is installed correctly.

PA's Yellow Dot Program, Real ID and SEPTA's Senior Key Cards as well as
many other state resources courtesy of Senator Maria Collett and Rep. Steve
Malagari offices. Pennsylvania State Police will be on hand to distribute valuable
resources and information to all attendees

Refreshments, tours, see our new lobby including the Dr. Frank Boston exhibit
(founder of the VMSC), our newest ambulance and enter a chance to win prizes.

Visit our headquarters on November 29th and learn more about what we do and
please help support us by making an online donation now. The VMSC is a

501(c)3, so donations are tax-deductible as applicable by law.

We have some great things on the horizon for 2023. Stay tuned.



